
Campus Ministries at OLPH School  

Our Lady of Perpetual Help School has opportunities for students and families to participate in 
our faith throughout the school year. First of all, if you are or your family is interested in 
receiving the sacraments, we can get you into the classes you need for Baptism, First Holy 
Communion, First Reconciliation (Confession), Confirmation and even Matrimony!  We work 
closely with the Church to help families access these opportunities so that they can continue on 
the faith journey that God has laid out for them.  

Campus Ministries also organizes the school Masses and the school altar servers and 
Extraordinary Ministers of the Holy Eucharist. We also work with students to read the liturgies 
and understand their roles as participants in Mass.  

The classes will participate in service projects throughout the year to benefit a variety of great 
causes.  Students and teachers have been very creative with these worthwhile projects. 

The National Day of Prayer is held on the first Thursday in May. To commemorate this day and 
to pray with our fellow countrymen across the United States of America, OLPH holds our own 
Prayer Breakfast where the students and staff come together to pray for our nation.  

The OLPH Alumni Scholarship is offered each year for seniors in high school who graduated 
from OLPH. The winning applicant must show their growth in faith and community service for 
an award of up to $750 awarded by the Student Council of OLPH.  

 


